
Mrs. Yazvac’s 6TH GRADE NEWSLETTER - Week of November 23 - 27, 2020 

Hello Sweet Sixth Graders, 
    It’s the week of Thanksgiving, can you believe it!?  You have 3 Tech Days 
this week - Monday through Wednesday.  You will find your Tech Day 
assignment in Google Classroom.  Do your best.  You are earning grades in 
multiple subjects when you complete this work. 
    Enjoy your 4 day Thanksgiving weekend and be sure to read next week’s 
newsletter before we start remote learning on Monday, November 30. (I will 
post that on Friday, November 27.) 
DON’T FORGET the RESA VII Sumdog Contest that began on Friday 
November 20.  This contest continues until 8:00 p.m. on Thanksgiving Day. 
Thursday November 26.  Have fun with this and help put Saint Mary’s School 
on the Sumdog Contest Leaderboard! (It might even be worth some extra credit 
in Math class!) 
***​ ​Please read for AR everyday!  Don’t wait until the last minute to earn those 15 
AR points for your next report card. 
Stay safe and get some rest! 
 

Love you like a Grandma,  Mrs. Yazvac​  
 
 
 
 


